
Postponed  –  Merit  Badge
University 2018
Due to the anticipated weather and power outages expected, it
has been decided to postpone tomorrows Merit Badge University
2018.   There are currently communities without power and many
road are unsafe.  The safety of Scouts and Family is our first
priority.   Please stay safe and inform your Scouts, units,
and leaders.  We look forward to seeing you on the second
Saturday, March 10th.

More information will be forthcoming.
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